
Dear Class 3,  

Happy new year! 

What a strange way to begin 2021! I hope you all had a well-deserved rest and enjoyed 

spending some time with your families over the Christmas holidays. I was so looking 

forward to seeing you all again and hearing your stories from your time away from 

school but hopefully we won’t be apart for too long.  

Each week I will be uploading some maths, English and topic related jobs for you to 

complete at home to the best of your ability. You should complete a maths, English and 

at least one topic related job each day and please send me any work that you are proud 

of. I really miss seeing your smiling faces when we aren’t at school so this would really 

brighten my day!  

My email is : j.brack300@ourladyoflourdes.durham.sch.uk . 

If you are unsure about any of the jobs or worried about anything, please don’t 

hesitate to speak to an adult and email me. We’re still one team even though we can’t all 

be together! 

While you are off school, it is really important to keep reading every day. During the 

last week of school before the Christmas holidays, you all completed a special job on 

our laptops using our new programme called ‘Reading Plus’. You can access this at home 
and earn points!  I will be checking to see who has been using this programme and trying 

their very best! I would suggest you go onto reading plus for 15 minutes a day, and you 

can email me to receive your log in details.  

Don’t forget to practise your times tables using Times Tables Rockstars every day. I 

will be challenging most of you to learn your 3 times tables and may even set some 

tournaments and battles - so keep a look out! 

Last but not least, remember to keep being the very best you can be. Remember this 

can be by making people smile, being kind, resilient and caring.  

I will look forward to hearing from you. 

Take care and stay safe,  

Miss Brack 
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